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 Non-clinical peer support for child, infant and pregnancy loss 

Pathways  

aƛǎǎ ƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΚ 

!ƭƭ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ 

ǾƛŜǿŜŘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ 

CƻǊ ŀ ƘŀǊŘ ŎƻǇȅΣ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 

ƻǳǊ ƻŶŎŜΦ  

òBecause the path of grief after losing a child should never be walked aloneóÊ 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 382 Dayton, VA 22821  

Physical address: 195 Main Street Dayton, VA 22821  

www.sadierosefoundation.org ~ 540 -810-0307~ office@sadierosefoundation.org  

Support groups, Internet community, One -on-one lay counseling, Remembrance events  

 

* If you would like to 

share your story of loss 

and how the Sadie Rose 

Foundation has impacted 

your grief journey, please 

contact our office.  

* If you know of someone 

who might benefit from 

the support we offer, 

please help us make the 

connection.  

Our mission: To 

provide non-

clinical peer      

support to those 

grieving the death 

of  a child, because 

the path of  grief  

after losing a child 

should never be 

walked alone.Ê 

Current Needs 

If you have any of the 

following you no 

longer need, please 

consider  SRF. 

*Kitchen silverware 

*Dishes and bowls  

*Cookie sheets 

*Basic household 

tools (hammer, screw-

drivers, etcé) 

THANK YOU for 

all youõve already 

provided! 

We held our first annual grief retreat March 4 at Mountain View Fel-

lowship Church of the Brethren with 25 people in attendance. Lisa 

Rhodes-Strickler, Sean Slevin, and Regina Cyzick Harlow presented 

a series of workshops on communicating grief, guilt and grief, and 

self-care in grief. Alaina Pfeiffer and Taryn Zander shared a beauti-

ful dance in memory of their loved ones. Cedar Stone Spa provided 

much-appreciated mini chair massages and lunch was catered by 

Hankõs. Kate Sloop Kelty was scheduled to speak, but so sadly was 

instead at the funeral of one of her life -long best 

friends. Kate, we continue to lift you and yours in 

prayer for all the grief youõve known.  

 

We have had many express appreciation for this 

retreat. Hereõs what on participant wrote in an 

email afterward. òIt was a beautiful day. I came 

away feeling less alone having connected with oth-

ers in our shared grief. I learned some valuable 

and practical ways of dealing with the effects of 

grief. My massage was wonderful! Thank you 

to The Sadie Rose Foundation for providing 

this opportunity. It was a blessing.ó We look forward to offering 

more events like this in the future.  

 

Thank you to all who helped or participated in any way.  

Grief Retreat 2017 

 We are beginning a new five -week 

Bible study, Monday mornings at  10 

am, April 17, 24, and  May 1, 8, and 15. We 

will use the "One Thousand Gifts," study 

based on the "New York Times" bestselling 

book by Ann Voskamp. The description 

reads, "When your days are filled with the 

mundane, disappointment, or even dark-

ness, how can you break the bondage of 

self-hatred and fear that has white -knuckle 

control on your life and instead embrace the 

everyday blessings that will immerse you in 

Christ's fullness? In this five -session, video-

based study, Ann encourages participants 

to take on the life -changing discipline of 

journaling God's gifts - to really look at life 

and find the good in it. It's only in this ex-

pressing of gratitude for the life we already 

have that we discover the life we've always 

wanted...  a life we can take, give thanks 

for, and break for others. And only then can 

we come to feel and know the impossible 

right down in our bones: we are wildly 

loved - by God." One Thousand Gifts is "a 

dare to live fully right where you are."  

 Please let us know by  April 3  if you 

would like to participate in this study. The 

cost of the book is $7. We will have light 

refreshments each morning of the study.  

Join Us for a Five-Week Bible Study Monday Mornings 

We have set our annual 5K date for Sunday, May 7, 2017!     

Registrations and Sponsorship Information are included with this newsletter. 

You can also go to our website to create your own fundraising page! 



 

 

 

/ÎÅ-ÏÎ-ÏÎÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÉÓ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ ÏÕÒ ÏǣÃÅ ÂÙ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔȢ #ÁÌÌ 2ÅÇÉÎÁ ÁÔ ΧΦΡ-ΪΣΡ-ΦΥΧΣ ÏÒ 

ÅÍÁÉÌ ÒÅÇÉÎÁͽÓÁÄÉÅÒÏÓÅÆÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ Á ÔÉÍÅȢ  

7Å ÁÌÓÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÐÒÉÖÁÔÅ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÇÒÏÕÐÓȟ ÏÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÂÅÒÅÁÖÅÄ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÏÎÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ 

×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ÐÒÅÇÎÁÎÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ Á ÌÏÓÓȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÉÎ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÐÕÂÌÉÃ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÐÁÇÅȢ &ÅÅÌ ÆÒÅÅ ÔÏ 

ÒÅÑÕÅÓÔ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÒÏÕÐÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÐÐÌÙȢ 

 

0ÁÒÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ×ÉÌÌÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÔÁÌË ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÅÓÔÅÄ 

&ÒÁÎË "ÅÎÎÅÔÔɂΧΦΡɀΥΪΥ-ΫΡΪΤɂÌÏÓÔ ÉÎÆÁÎÔȢ &ÒÁÎË ÁÌÓÏ ÈÁÓ Á ÂÅÒÅÁÖÅÄ ÄÁÄȭÓ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÆÏÒÕÍ 

ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÃÁÌÌÅÄ Ȱ$ÁÄÄÙȭÓ "ÒÅÁÔÈȢȱ  

4ÁÎÙÁ "ÅÎÎÅÔÔɂΧΦΡ-ΥΪΥ-ΫΡΩΩɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÉÎÆÁÎÔ 

$ÁÎÉÅÌ ÁÎÄ .ÁÏÍÉ ,ÁÍÂÅÒÔɂΧΦΡ-ΦΥΥ-ΪΪΫΦɂÌÏÓÔ Ô×Ï ÉÎÆÁÎÔÓȢ !ÌÓÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÅÅÎÁÇÅÒÓ ÁÓ ÓÉÂÌÉÎÇ 

ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ  

!ÎÉÔÁ 4ÈÏÍÐÓÏÎɂΧΦΡ-ΤΡΫ-ΥΤΧΣɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ 'ÒÁÎÄÐÁÒÅÎÔȾÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ 

,ÅÅ (ÁÒÌÏ×ɂΧΦΡ-ΦΪΡ-ΦΫΤΪ ÁÎÄ 2ÅÇÉÎÁ (ÁÒÌÏ×ɂΧΦΡ-ΪΣΡ-ΦΥΧΣɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ ,ÏÓÔ 

ÉÎÆÁÎÔ 

3ÕÚÙ ,Á"ÏÎÔÅɂΧΦΡ-ΪΥΥ-ΦΣΪΧɂ(ÏÐÅ&ÏÒ,ÉÆÅͽÊÕÎÏȢÃÏÍȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÔÅÅÎÁÇÅÒȢ (ÏÓÔÓ Á ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ 

ÇÒÏÕÐ ÃÁÌÌÅÄ Ȱ,ÁÎÔÅÒÎÓ ÏÆ (ÏÐÅȱ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÌÏÓÔ Á ÌÏÖÅÄ ÏÎÅ ÔÏ ÓÕÉÃÉÄÅȢ  

!ÎÇÉÅ -ÁÇÅÎÈÏÆÅÒɂÍÏÍÏÆÃÌÂÌͽÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍɂÁÌÓÏ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȢ 3ÔÉÌÌÂÉÒÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÉÓÃÁÒÒÉÁÇÅ 

,ÁÕÒÁ 2ÉÇÇÌÅÍÁÎɂΧΦΡ-ΤΪΤ-ΣΨΥΥȢ 3ÔÉÌÌÂÉÒÔÈ ÁÎÄ ÍÉÓÃÁÒÒÉÁÇÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȢ  

$ÅÂÏÒÁÈ "ÅÌÌÅÓÈÅÅÐ-4ÈÏÍÐÓÏÎɂÄÊÔÈÏÍÐÓÏÎΣΤΤΫͽÁÏÌȢÃÏÍɂΧΦΡ-ΪΤΡ-ΥΦΦΨȢ ,ÏÓÔ ÙÏÕÎÇ 

ÁÄÕÌÔ ÃÈÉÌÄȢ  

 

)Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÁÄÄÅÄ ÔÏ ÔÈÉÓ ÌÉÓÔ ÁÓ Á ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÕÓȢ  
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Additional support 

For Miscarriage Support ~ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 

.Ǌƛǧŀƴȅ .ŀǘŜǎ ŀǘ рпл-пнм-оуум ƻǊ 

ōǊƛǧŀƴȅƭōŀǘŜǎϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΦ 

Apr 13: Community Coffee and Pastry 

Bar, {ŀŘƛŜ wƻǎŜ IƻǳǎŜ фΥолτмнΥол ǇƳΦ 

/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ǝƻ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ  ϝϝϝ/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ 

ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ  

Apr 10: Bereaved Parent Support 

Meeting, !Řǳƭǘǎ ƻƴƭȅΣ т ǇΦƳΦ {ŀŘƛŜ wƻǎŜ 

IƻǳǎŜΦ CƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ƭƻǎǘ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƻŦ 

ŀƴȅ ŀƎŜΦ  

Apr 24: Bereaved Family Support 

Meeting, {ŀŘƛŜ wƻǎŜ IƻǳǎŜΣ т ǇƳΦ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ 

ŀƴŘ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΦ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƳŜŜǘ ǳǇǎǘŀƛǊǎ 

ǿƛǘƘ YŀǝŜ [ƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ YŀǘǊƛƴŀ [ŀƳōŜǊǘ ǿƘƛƭŜ 

ŀŘǳƭǘǎ ƳŜŜǘ ŘƻǿƴǎǘŀƛǊǎΦ 

One-on-One appointments ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ōȅ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǝƴƎ wŜƎƛƴŀ ŀǘ рпл-пнм-спру ƻǊ 

ǊŜƎƛƴŀϪǎŀŘƛŜǊƻǎŜŦƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴΦƻǊƎΦ 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ƻũŜŜ ŀƴŘ tŀǎǘǊȅ .ŀǊ ƛǎ ƘŜƭŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ .ŜǊŜŀǾŜŘ 

tŀǊŜƴǘ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ 

.ŜǊŜŀǾŜŘ CŀƳƛƭȅ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ 

{ƻƳŜ ŜȄŎŜǇǝƻƴǎ ŀǇǇƭȅΣ ǎƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΣ 

ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΣ ŀƴŘ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜ ƻƊŜƴΦ CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƻǳǊ ƻŶŎŜΦ   

3ÕÐÐÏÒÔ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ 3ÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ 

Current Collectibles  

We are often asked what donated items would help us. We will 

suggest a focus each month of an item/items that help in our 

support efforts. Current Collectibles: Small play -doh, bottled 

water, juice pouches, childrenõs snacks. 

Have you considered attending one of our support group meetings? We know that 

taking that first step can be the hardest. Consider asking a friend or family  member 

to come with you. Another way to lesson the anxiety of showing up for the first time 

is to connect with people online in our òAdditional Supportó section below or on our 

online support chat. With the exception of our Miscarriage Support Group, our 

groups are open to those who have lost a child of any age. All our meetings are held 

at 195 Main Street Dayton, VA 22821. Please let us know how we can best support 

you on your grief journey.  

What to expect at our 

Support Meetings  

 

Currently all support group meet-

ings are held at the Sadie Rose 

House 195 Main Street Dayton, 

across the street from Dayton 

Church of the Brethren. Our be-

reaved parent meetings and be-

reaved family meetings are both 

facilitated by Regina Cyzick Har-

low. All our meetings are informal. 

No one is expected or required to 

talk unless they choose to do so. 

Most every meeting begins with 

casual conversation. Throughout 

the meeting, you can expect   mo-

ments of tears and times of laugh-

ter. Sometimes we talk about our 

children and our losses and some-

times we talk simply as friends. 

The meetings are not scripted and 

sometimes there are moments of  

comfortable silence in the presence 

of those who understand. Please 

consider bringing a friend if that 

would be helpful.   

Connect With Us!  

If you would like to receive 

meeting reminders, weather 

cancellations, and other         

occasional communications 

from SRF, please use the       

following instructions. This is 

one of the most effective ways 

to remind you of meetings 

and meeting changes. Stand-

ard text messaging rates may 

apply.  

SRF Connections: General      

information reminders: Send a 

text to 81010 and for the      

message, type @srfconnect.  

Fourth Friday Family Meetings: 

Send text to 81010 and type 

@fourthfrid.  

Second Monday Parent Meetings: 

Send text to 81010 and type 

@secondmon.  
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Nicole Nicholson  
Sunrise: April 1, 1991  
Sunset: February 16, 2009  
 
Hannah Mae Lewis  
Sunrise: April 1, 1998  
Sunset: October 28, 2012  
 
Tanner Morris  
Sunrise: April 5, 1990  
Sunset: March 29, 2012  
 
Ilianna Strickler  
Sunrise: April 5, 1998  
Sunset: August 30, 2007  

 
Atum -Ra Kemet  
Sunrise: April 5, 2012  
Sunset: July 9, 2012  
 
Margaret Orem  
Sunrise: April 5, 2016  
Sunset: April 5, 2016  
 
Ricky Valencia  
Sunrise: April 6, 1995  
Sunset: August 11, 2011  
 
Zachary Swartley  
Sunrise: April 11, 2014  
Sunset: April 11, 2014  
 
Bethany Thompson  
Sunrise: April 12, 2005  
Sunset: April 12, 2005  

Kayle Selkirk  
Sunrise: July 16, 2004  
Sunset: April 12, 2007  
 
Mason Lambert  
Sunrise: April 14, 2005  
Sunset: May 7, 2005  
 
Jude Blackburn  
Sunrise: April 15, 2007  
Sunset: July 26, 2009  
 
Kaitlyn Caldwell  
Sunrise: April 26, 2013  
Sunset: April 15, 2014  

 
Bralyn Davis -Vest  
Sunrise: December 17, 2013  
Sunset: April 15, 2014  
 
Ethan Wagner  
Sunrise: August 4, 1988  
Sunset: April 17, 2010  
 
Matty Bolton  
Sunrise: April 18, 2012  
Sunset: April 18, 2012  
 
Julian White  
Sunrise: April 19, 2009  
Sunset: December 4, 2013  
 
Ava Broyles  
Sunrise: April 21, 2009  
Sunset: April 21, 2009  

Aubree Miller  
Sunset: April 21, 2012  
 
Grace Barnhart  
Sunrise: April 22, 2014  
Sunset: April 22, 2014  
 
Gregory Nichols  
Sunrise: April 25, 1990  
Sunset: March 2, 2012  
 
Holly White  
Sunrise: May 23, 1991  
Sunset: April 27, 2014  
 

Cody Miller  
Sunrise: April 30, 2014  
Sunset: May 1, 2014  
 

 

If you would like your child to be in-

cluded in the month of their sunrise 

(birth) and the month of their sunset 

(death), or to have them removed from 

this list, please email  

office@sadierosefoundation or mail 

your request to P.O. Box 382 Dayton, 

VA 22821.  

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊƛƴƎ 

Stephanie Hoover's family and friends held a blood drive in her memory at Gospel Hill Mennonite 

Church. They had thirty -nine donors and saved one hundred and fifteen lives through Virginia Blood 

Services. Stephanie's family, along with Taylor Michael's family, also held a ham pot pie and vegetable 

soup sale that day and raised $591.00 to donate to the Sadie Rose Foundation. We are so grateful to all 

who are participated in any way! Thank you for keeping Stephanie's and Taylor's memories alive in this 

special way.  

Remembering Stephanie Hoover and Taylor Michael  



The Sadie Rose Foundation is a Shenandoah Valley based non-profit organization that offers           
non-clinical peer support to families that have experienced the death of a child, including through 

pregnancy loss and miscarriage. All our support and outreach is free of charge. Donations              
appreciated. For a complete list of our services, visit our website and click on the                   

òSupport and Outreachó tab or contact our office at 540-810-0307, office@sadierosefoundation.org, 
www.sadierosefoundation.org.  

The Sadie Rose Foundation  

P.O. Box 382 

Dayton, VA 22821  

April 2017  

A HUGE thank you to the children 

and families of Gospel Hill Mennonite 

Church for donating these baskets for 

bereaved siblings. They collected 

money during their vacation Bible 

school and used the funds for these 

gift baskets. Thank you again for 

thinking of children who are grieving 

their siblings.  

Thank You!  

To ALL who support the mission of our organization 

and our ongoing outreach to the community!  


